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Ref: APNS/2018/20     March 05, 2018 

 

To: All Sindh Based Member Publications 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

We are in receipt of a letter No. PA/DGPR(INF)/CPNE/2018/1078 dated February 26, 2018 from the 

Director General, Public Relations, Information Department, Government of Sindh, Karachi 

regarding outstanding dues of newspapers.  

 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 

 
“ Sub: Dues against Sindh Govt.,  

Submission of Claims upto December 2017.  
  

In continuation of this department’s of letter No. PA/DGPR(INF)/CPNE/2018/1003 dated 19-02-2018, it is 

requested that in future, the matters pertaining to outstanding dues of newspapers should be routed through All Pakistan 

Newspapers Society (APNS).  

 

 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 

INFORMATION DEPARTMENT” 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

 APNS 

 


